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SILVER FALCON MINING (SFMI) REPORTS ON ROAD AND PENDING ASSAYS 

 

BRADENTON, FL -- (MARKET WIRE) – 06/17/08 -- Silver Falcon Mining, Inc. (Other OTCBB: SFMI.PK - News) announced 
today that agreements have been reached with a local contractor to undertake the grading and leveling of the 
access roads on the mountain to repair ruts other damage during the latest snow melt.  

Transport of the tailings from the mountain to the mill should follow in a timely fashion. Approval from the Owyhee 
County (Idaho) Commissioners and the Owyhee County Road Department granting access and use by heavy 
trucks on the main county road to War Eagle Mountain has already been obtained.  

The county road, “Silver City Road”, is the main highway to both the mountain and the historic mining town of 
“Silver City”, and is used mainly by tourists and off-road enthusiasts during the summer and fall, while closed during 
the winter months due to snow. Some additional permits are required by the Federal Bureau of Land Management 
for rights-of-way to War Eagle Mountain across Federal land; these permits and regulatory requirements are 
currently pending. 

Mr. Pierre Quilliam, President of Silver Falcon Mining, Inc. said “Now that the roads are open all the way to our 
mines, a fresh quantity of ore from the tailings has been collected and sent to our independent lab in Canada and 
we await result of a complete analysis to include all rare metals (AU, AG, PT, PD, RH, TC, RU, RE, OS, IR), possibly 
present in quantities”. 

For further information contact Investor Relations, Rich Kaiser, YES INTERNATIONAL, 800-631-8127.  

Silver Falcon Mining, Inc. cautions that the statements made in this press release constitute forward-looking 
statements, and not guarantees of future performance and actual results or developments may differ materially 
from the projections in the forward-looking statements. Forward-looking statements are based on the estimates and 
opinions of management at the time the statements are made.  
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